
ST PATRICK’S CHURCH 

Clergy House, Dillon Court, Netham Road, Redfield, Bristol, BS5 9PF  

  

PARISH PASTORAL TEAM                                        PARISH CONTACT DETAILS  
  
Canon Gregory Grant - Parish Priest                          Office hours: Tue/Fri 9.00am – 4.00pm        

Revs Denis Deasey & Rob Easton - Deacons            Tel: 0117 9557662                                  
Mrs Amelia Dunford - Pastoral Assistant                   Website: www.saintpatricks.org.uk  

Diana Bleaken - Parish Secretary                               Email: bristol.stpatricks@cliftondiocese.com  
Tracy McNama - Director of Music for St Patrick’s Community 

 

MASS TIMES AND INTENTIONS WEEK COMMENCING SUNDAY 2nd October 2022  
27th SUNDAY OF THE YEAR  

  

 

Rosary:       Half an hour before weekday Mass   

Confessions:      Before all weekend Masses and on request  
Exposition:        Saturday 5.30pm followed by The Rosary at 5.45pm    

      Tuesday-Friday 9.30-4pm 
   

PRAYER AND WORSHIP 

 
 

TWENTY SEVENTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR 

Today is the feast day of Guardian Angels which was first observed in the 16th century. Guardian angels 

look after little ones and represent individuals before God.  

Tuesday 4th October, is the feast day of St Francis of Assisi who died in 1226.  St Francis, the founder of 

the Franciscan Order, is the patron saint of Italy. 

On Wednesday, 5th October, we remember Sr Faustina Kowalska who was born near Lodz in Poland in 

1905.  She inspired the Divine Mercy Movement and was canonized in 2000.   

Here in St Patricks, we are blessed to have a beautiful picture of the Divine Mercy as well as a relic of Sr 

Faustina in our alter. 

Friday is the feast day of Our Lady of the Rosary. 

DAY  TIME  INTENTIONS  DONOR  

    

Saturday 1st Oct 6.30 pm Marie Grant  
Sunday 2nd Oct  
 

8.30am 
 
 
10.00am  
6.30pm                                                                                                

Mary & Joe O’Hagan (Wedding 

Anniversary/Remembrance)      
Marian Mulcahy                                            
Pat Shore 

Brazilian Mass 

Jackson & O’Hagan 

Families                            
Elizabeth Cavanagh                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Monday 3rd Oct 9.00am  John Joseph Cunningham RIP Cunningham Family 
Tuesday 4th Oct 7.30pm  James Hawkins Grace Strong 
Wed 5th Oct 9.15am School Mass (early years), Frances 

Leventhal 
 

Thurs 6
th
 Oct 9.00am  Deceased members of the Grant Family  

Friday 7th Oct 12 noon  Phyllis Haynes  
Saturday 8th Oct 6.30pm        Sick & Housebound                                                                                                                                                                                     

Sunday 9th Oct        8.30am 
10.00 am 
6.30 pm 

John Lacken 

Paddy Joe O’Brien RIP                            
Brazilian Mass 

Marie, Jason & Family 

Louise O’Grady 

http://www.saintpatricks.org.uk/
mailto:bristol.stpatricks@cliftondiocese.com


 

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 

From Tuesday – Friday between 9am and 4pm, The Blessed Sacrament will be exposed in church for private 

devotions and prayer. 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS THE FOLLOWING PEOPLE WHO ARE SICK: 

Bernadette Newton, Gracy Mathew, Fergal Treanor, Patrick Smith, Mick Lewis, Mary Dias, Alfred 

Chojnackie, Elinor Agius, John Caherty, Paula Delves, Joan Ellis, Maciej Kauczynski, James Brown, 
Helena Irena Boucher, Hannah Curnow, Johnny Enright, Anne Dillon, Maggie Cronin, Grace Karimu, 

Debbie Redfern, Irene Agidee & Angela Wahinya & family, Anna Bergin, Darren Smith, Sarah Mizen, 
Marian Speirs, Katie Cunningham, Fiona Bradley, Stephen Bradley,  Liz Gale, Geraldine Dewfall.  
Please inform the parish office when your relative is well again and can be taken off the list.   

 

THE HOUSEBOUND     

Sister Biddy, Jim Brooks & Grace Strong. 
 
REST IN PEACE  

Please pray for Terry Sullivan who died during the week. Terry was a regular attender at Mass and used to 
take up the collection. Please also pray for Denis Geaney who passed away recently. Please pray for John 

Joseph Cunningham who died this week. Funeral arrangements for all to follow. We offer our prayers and 
sympathy to all their families.  May they Rest in Peace.  
 

PRISONERS SUNDAY – REMEMBERING THOSE ON THE MARGINS 

Prisoner’s Sunday falls on 9th October. It is a time when the Catholic Church encourages us to bring 

prisoners and their families into the hearts and minds of our parish communities and remember in our 
prayers those among us affected by the criminal justice system.  
   

 
 

 

COMMUNITY AND FELLOWSHIP 

 

SECOND COLLECTION 

The second collection has been reinstated since Sunday 4th September. For the next 16 months, this 
collection will go towards funding all the activities and events for all ages planned for our Centenary next 

year. We ask for £1 per working adult as a contribution to this collection and appreciate your commitment 
and generosity. Our other second collection commitments are still being honoured. You can pay as you leave 
the church in the retiring collection or on the Dona machine. If you would prefer, you can pay monthly for 

the second collection or drop it into the office.  
 

 
TEA AND COFFEE AFTER MASS   
Tea and Coffee will be served after the 8.30am and 10.00am Mass today by the Rainbow Group.  

Next week,  9th October, the Polish Community are on duty. 
      

WOMEN’S GROUP 

The Women’s Group will hold their monthly meeting this Wednesday 5th October in the Shore Gallery at 
7.30.  New members always welcome, just come along.  

 

VOLUNTEERS PLEASE FOR LIFTS TO AND FROM MASS 

Could we please ask for volunteers to collect and return parishioners who are unable to make their own way 
to and from Mass. Chris Boaeting is trying to organise this Ministry.  If you are able to help, please contact 
Chris at kriststone@yahoo.com or the Parish Office.  You may offer your services on a weekly, fortnightly 

or monthly basis. 
 

mailto:kriststone@yahoo.com


300 CLUB WINNERS 

Sunday 4th September, Allyson Davies, Donald Spiers, Dunford Twins, Andrew Patterson, Sharon King.  

Sunday 11th September Helen Attree, Dave Hale, Katie Hawkins, Edward Jaworski, Anne Williams.  
Sunday 18th September John Byrne-Goddard, Lee Smith, John Byrne, Donald Spiers, Rosie McCarthy. 

Sunday 25th September Lee Smith, Jerome Ajakaiye, Patsy McCarthy, Edward Jaworski, Liz/Colin Gale. 
 
FIREWORK DISPLAY 

This year our annual fireworks display will take place on Thursday 3rd November. Tickets will be 
available from the parish office in the next few weeks.  £5 Adult, £3 children under 14, Family ticket of 4 

£12. If you can help on the night, please contact the parish office.  
 
THE BIG SLEEP AT HOME – WORLD HOMELESS DAY 7TH OCTOBER 

On the night of Friday 7th October we are asking you to give up your cosy bed and sleep in a place of your 
choice and at the same time raise vital funds to support Alabare’s work with those who are homeless and 

vulnerable.  Why not join others and sleep in the church or church hall? Or sleep on a bench in the garden, in 
the garden shed or even the kitchen floor. People who have taken part previously have commented how 
humbling they found it, knowing that for so many people this way of living is not a choice but a necessity.  

Unlike us, they are not able to go inside after a cold or wet night to make a hot drink and have a shower. 
Please spread the word, it is free to sign up, contact Helen at Alabare Christian Care & Support.  

Alabare<h.inglis@alabare.co.uk  
 
PARISH PHOTOGRAPHIC BOOK 

A parish book of photographs is going to be compiled and given free to all parishioners.  Please send in any 
photos from 1920 onwards with BRIEF comments and LABEL CLEARLY FOR RETURN.  The book will 

be published for the start of the Centenary year.  
 
SPONSORS 

If anyone would like, or knows of an organisation/business that would like to advertise in the bulletin, Parish 
website and/or church noticeboard please contact Diana Bleaken in the parish office.  

 
 

EDUCATION AND FORMATION 
BAPTISMS 

Parents must attend two Talks A and B before their child(ren) can be baptised.   The Talks take place in the 

church on the second Sunday of each month at 11.00 am – immediately after the 10 am Mass.  
(2) The next talk will take place on Sunday 9th October.  Baptisms are on the first and third Sundays of each 
month at 11.30 am.  

 
TALKS ON THE FAITH 

Talks on the Faith begin on Monday 10th October at 7pm in the Shore Gallery. The talks last one hour. Non-

Catholics and Catholics wishing to learn more about the faith are welcome. The group will be studying The 

Creed that we say at every Sunday Mass. Sessions will be led by Deacon Denis and Canon Gregory. This 

is a 6-month course from September to March. Non-Catholics attending these courses can choose to be 

received into the church next Easter. 

 

MISSION AND SERVICE 

CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY – WORLD FOOD CRISIS APPEAL 

Millions of families are facing a food crisis that could be the worst in living memory.  As each day goes by, 

the situation worsens.  As people of faith, we must act.  Your donations can help CAFOD’S local experts to 

provide emergency food supplies to families in the worst affected countries in East Africa and support 

communities around the world working hard to put food on the table.  Please give today or start a monthly 

gift to CAFOD. Use the envelope for our parish collection or go to cafod.org.uk/fastday.   



 

RED BOXES 

Following all the disruption caused by Covid, and the normal resumption of Masses, could any Red Box 

holder who would like their box emptied, please bring it to church and either hand it to me at 6.30 Mass on a 

Saturday or leave it at the Parish office where I can collect it.  Missio is continually grateful for your 

contributions to enable them to further their missionary work around the world.  Many thanks for your 

continued support. Best wishes, Colin Gale, Missio Parish Secretary. 

 

THE SHRINE OF OUR LADY ST MARY OF GLASTONBURY 

On Friday 21st October at 7pm there will be a Mass with Individual Healing by candlelight, celebrated by Fr 

Dominic Findlay-Wilson.  Come and pray for yourself and others, Everyone welcome. 

 

MINISTRIES IN THE CHURCH COMMENCING SUNDAY 9th  OCTOBER 2022 

28th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS                READERS  
6.30pm   Deacon Denis, Terry Coggins                                 Colin Gale, Joanna Deasey 

8.30am   Maria Beasley-Suffolk, Bridget Hemmings            Rebecca  Beasley-Suffolk, Sister Leenamary 
10.00am Deacon Rob, Elizabeth Magorimbo,                       Molline Nderemani, Yetunde Ajakaiye 

 
BIDDING PRAYERS: Sister Leenamary      
 

WELCOMERS:  

6.30pm     Volunteer, Volunteer 

8.30am     Sally Page, Eleanor Beasley-Suffolk  

10.00am   Teresa Smaka, Teresa O’Brien 
 

 

Church Cleaners:      Team One: Kay, Terry, Sarah, Ron and Elizabeth    
Offertory Counters:   Team Two: Simon & Laura Peck    

Tea & Coffee Rota:    Polish Community 

Children’s Liturgy:    Next Liturgy will be 9th October.  

  


